Unit A 73 Common Road Chandlers Ford Southampton SO53 1ZD



IMPORTANT ROADWORKS INFORMATION ENCLOSED

WOOTTON BASSETT ROAD

Dear Sir / Madam,

GI Holdings is working on behalf of Swindon Borough Council to improve the road markings in the area detailed above. As part of this, we will be refreshing the existing worn markings on Wootton Bassett Road at the Redpost Drive junction.

Work is planned to start on Monday 10th February 2020 and is expected to take 2 nights (between the hours of 20:00 and 06:00) to complete (weather permitting). There will be no road closures during these works, although lane closures will be required where necessary.

Advance warning signs will also be put out on the road prior to the start of the works notifying drivers travelling through the area. This signage will also include contact details for the works. There may be parking restrictions put in place where appropriate prior to the works beginning which is to ensure the crew are able to complete all works in the planned visits. Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you experience any difficulties during the works or need any information, please speak to the site foreman who will be happy to assist or alternatively you can contact us on 02394 002616 or email on Matt@gi-holdings.co.uk

Yours Faithfully

Michael Hand

Managing Director

M. Hand

GI Holdings (Southern) Ltd

Keep this letter for reference until works are completed